
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 88.7%  Kingfishers 93.3% Jackdaws 97.1% Hummingbirds 93.8% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 93.2% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Federation The Governing bodies have approved the creation of a formal federation from 1st 

September 2023.  You will have received a letter via ParentMail with further details. 

 

Parent Governor A letter has been sent out with details of the parent governor election. If 

you are interested in becoming a parent governor, please read the letter and come speak to the 

school office. 

 

Into Opera Don’t forget to book your Into Opera tickets.  These are available at just £5 

for an adult and £3 for a child.  There are also tickets available for performances of a really 

brilliant family opera called Captain Blood's Revenge which is just £12 for an adult and £6 for 

a child, which is great value for a production including an orchestra and some of the UKs top 

performers.  

And finally,  there is an event called Party in the Park, which Into Opera is offering families 

from our school the chance to go for free with the discount code PARTYWITHUS 

More info on all events and tickets are at https://www.into-opera.org.uk/ 

 

School Uniform Please find attached details. Don’t forget we have lots of good quality used 

uniform.  Donations welcome.  Just pop into the Office to see what we have. 

 

Into Opera Don’t forget your child will have to bring enough food for the whole day on 11th 

and 12th July. 
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Universal Free School Meals Pupils moving into Year 3 in September will no longer be 

eligible for the Universal School Meal Programme (UFSM). Under the current government 

scheme, these are only available to Reception and Years 1 and 2.  

 

If you are a parent of a Year 3, 4, 5 or 6 child and are on a low income, you may be entitled to 

Free School Meals (FSM). I would like to reassure parents that any information regarding FSM 

is confidential. Please check the attached sheet to see if you are eligible. 

 

For those not eligible for UFSM or FSM, School lunches are available and drinks can be 

purchased by the children at mealtimes.  

 

Clive is passionate about providing every child with a healthy and nuitritious diet and goes to 

inordinate lengths to ensure this is the case. Please make contact if your child has any special 

dietary needs. He will always adapt hot lunches/school packed lunches to cater for these, so 

you can be assured your child’s needs are met. 

 

Swimming Jackdaws will commence swimming lessons on 6th September 2023.  Details have 

been sent via email on ParentMail. 

Please note there is no swimming for Kingfishers on 11th July. 

 

Year 6 Leavers Lunch  We are inviting you to attend at 12.45 pm for the start of the 

celebrations.  We will be serving afternoon tea and drinks on Monday 17th July 2023 at 1 pm.  

 

After School Club Vacancy We have a position available for an After School Club 

Playworker starting in September, Monday - Friday 3pm – 5pm.  

We also have a 1:1 classroom assistant/MSA position available.   

If you, or anyone you know, are interested, both jobs are live on the education jobfinder 

website.  

 

School Reports These will be sent out next week.  

 

Expression of interest for Guitar We will be continuing guitar lessons in the Autumn 

Term.  Please complete the form on ParentMail.  We will then be able to provide more details in 

September. There is a charge for the lessons which must be paid a term in advance, but 

instrument hire is free. 

 



Bawburgh Village Duck Race The Village Duck Race will be held this year on Saturday 8th 

July.  We look forward to seeing you.   

 

Year 6 Can we politely ask that payments are kept up to date on ParentMail.  With the end of 

school year approaching, if bills are outstanding, we will not be able to remove you from 

ParentMail.   

 

Autumn Term Parents’ Breakfast During the Autumn Term we will be arranging a 

Parents’ breakfast at 9.00 am instead of the usual parent lunch.  An order form will be sent on 

ParentMail in September. 

Flamingos 28th September at 9 am 

Kingfishers 5th October at 9 am 

Jackdaws 19th October at 9 am 

Hummingbirds 16th November at 9 am 

 

Diary Dates  

14th  July Sports Day 12 noon 

8th July – The Bawburgh Duck Race  

17th July – End of Term Celebration Assembly 2pm and Year 6 leavers picnic lunch 12.45 pm 

18th July – No paid afterschool club 

 

 

 


